
Hoddesdon Development Group Report to Area Meeting to be held at Welwyn Garden City on Sunday 21 May 2017
As you are aware, the development project agreed with Broxbourne Planning Dept was stymied by Herts CC (Highways) on the grounds of drivers exiting the site not having a clear sight line and by Broxbourne Conservation who would not allow any further change to the street wall to overcome the sight line problem.  The application was withdrawn to allow further time for consideration of the impasse and the latest date for its free re-submission is Thursday 15 June 2017.   The application will be re-submitted not later than that date whether there has been any breakthrough or not.
We had difficulty finding a transport consultant who would take on the case, but on 26 April Scott, White and Hookins of Winchester were appointed to engage with Herts CC on our behalf.  They are aware of the tight timetable and think they can keep to it.
Presumably on re-submission to Broxbourne Planning Dept there will be further time for discussions but in the event of no agreement the application (amended to show the street wall adjustment and the removal of a tree) will be pursued and it will be for Broxbourne Planning Committee (Councillors) to make the final decision.  Of course, following normal procedures it is the Planning Committee which will make the final decision in any event.
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